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RG 10, C-II-2, 11299

Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia - New Westminster Agency 
- Timber - Correspondence re 
exploitation of timber on Squamish 
Band Cheakamus I.R. No. 11 (Plan)
Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia - Water Licences - Lists 
of I.R. water licences (in 
Williams Lake, Nicola, Okanagan, 
Lytton, Kamloops, Kootenay 
agencies) which have been reviewed 
during 1933 and 1934 by DIA 
officers and BC Comptroller of 
Water Rights showing action taken 
to 31 March 1935 - Also 
Comptroller's record sent to 
Ottawa, Jan. 1935 

pt [A]

1945-1947

1935

Inspector of Indian Agencies - 
Water Licences

1889-1921
Lists of Indian 

Reserves in Kamloops, Fraser, 
Okanagan agencies with particulars 
of water privileges allotted by 
Indian Reserve Commission for use 
of Indians living thereon 

pt [B]
Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia - Water - General 
correspondence re water including 
investigation of Indian water 
rights and Railway Belt Water Act 
- Also correspondence re water 
licences

1894-1927


